


the Local Plan on Edgware and it's residents, both
present and future. In light of these concerns, I would
like to express my support for any representations
made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware
Community Association. Please consider their
submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Yours sincerely 
Catherine Solomon’s




